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Dear 8ir Cyril
XHOHL VIEW SCHOCL

Thank you for your letfar

of the 21lst January and thank you also for the

time you speant with us on the previous day. It was most helpful to have

youx perspectives regardi

ng tha school and some of the ways forward.

+he Governors' meeting was a useful one although not all tha ground could
be coverad. Some outstanding items have been put on the Agenda for the

next meeting in February.

The remit for Mrs Mellor was agreed with all the Governors and I am hopeful
that it will give us a sound basis for planning.

from the conduct of the maating on Wednesday and subsequent comment from Mr
wild, I think the isgus of the Chairmanship will be deferred for a period.

1 am happy to say that Co

uncillor Colley was able to come to the meating

and he may wish to share his perceptions with you.

{ fully appreciate that t

his is not ane of your direct responsibilities and

so I am very appreciative of your interest and concern.

Yours sincerely

DIAHA CAVANAGH
Director of Education
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